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ADDENDUM 
 

FOR BOTH APPLICATIONS: 
 
Additional comments were received from Councillor Gilchrist who, whilst recognising 
the contribution the sites will make to housing targets and the inclusion of improved 
cycle facilities, does express concern about the impact on local facilities and services 
and potential for damage to Eastham Woods.  
 


